
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to welcome your son/daughter to Newry High School and look forward to seeing you and 
your child at an introductory meeting on Monday 27th June 2022 at 7.00p.m.  It is anticipated that the 
meeting will last approximately one hour.  You will find enclosed the following items:- 
 

• Year 8 Information Booklet 

• *Data Capture form 

• *Year 8 Contract 

• *Medical Consent Form (strictly confidential) 

• Uniform List (including P.E.) 

• Equipment List 

• School App 

• Miss School – Miss Out leaflet 

           
Please take time to read all the documents provided and in particular the school policies before your 
son/daughter starts Newry High School. 
 
We would like you to complete the four forms enclosed (*) and bring them with you on Monday night.  
Please fill in the Data Capture form as completely and accurately as possible remembering to include 
postcodes.  Should any information in respect of address, phone contacts etc. change, it is important that 
you immediately inform the school, preferably in writing.    
 
Should you be unable to attend the meeting on Monday, please contact the school office and make an 
appointment to see Mr Strong, Head of Year 8. 
 
For your information our new Year 8 pupils will be having a 3-day induction programme starting 
on Wednesday 31st August.  The whole school returns on Monday 5th September. 
 
We look forward to your involvement with the school as vital partners in the education of your son/daughter 
and assure you that the school will endeavour to provide the appropriate academic and pastoral support 
needed for your young person to realise their full potential. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr. I Brown 
(Principal) Encs 
 


